
NOTICE TO BIDDERS 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

DELIVERY # 2 SUBSTATION SECURITY FENCING 
CITY OF LAURINBURG 

 
The City of Laurinburg is accepting proposals from qualified contractors until 2:00 p.m. 
EST on Wednesday, November 28, 2018 to install security fencing at the Delivery # 2 
Electric Substation.  
 
At the time and date above, proposals will be opened in the office of the Electric Utilities 
Director, 503 Hall Street, Laurinburg, NC.  Proposals received after the submittal 
deadline for opening will not be accepted. 
 
A full copy of the Specifications for Material and Installation may be obtained from the 
City of Laurinburg’s General Services Director, Harold W. Haywood, at 503 Hall Street, 
Laurinburg, NC 28352, by calling 910-276-2364, or emailing hhaywood@laurinburg.org.  
 
The City reserves the right to reject any or all proposals, in whole or in part, as may, in 
the judgment of the City, serve its best interest and to waive irregularities and 
informalities in any proposals submitted.  
 
 
Harold W. Haywood 
General Services Director 
 
 
Publish Date:  October 29, 2018 


